
Safety Committee Minutes 

July 31, 2020 

Zoom 

Members Present: 

Beth Buechler, Jason Feiertag, Stephanie Flores, Brenda Lakis, Erin Murray, Tracy 
Velekei, Joseph Spirko, Adam Ortwein, Steve Nemes, Mike Becker, Jess Bien, 
Katherine Kressler. 

  

Members Absent: 

Will Rantz, Merrit Jacob, Brian Fidati, Brett Fulton, Eric Covell, Brynnmarie Dorsey, 
Diane Dologite. 

 

Minutes:   

Steve Nemes proposed a motion to approve the minutes. Adam Ortwein seconded, and 

the motion was approved by the Committee. 

 

Accident and Injury updates: 

No new injuries were reported.   

 

Return to Campus: 

Tracy Velekei will confer with Brenda Lakis regarding entrance and exit flow in the 

Sociology and Hillel House. 

Joseph Spirko reported that specific signage requests to please contact Plant Ops. 

Mike Becker reports that he is working on modified crew shifts so that his full-time crew 

will have staggered shifts to maintain safe distancing protocols. 

Mr. Becker stated that new electric panels are being installed in the Campus Safety 

area. 

Adam Ortwein reported that new air filters have been installed in all of the campus 

buildings. 

Building and Grounds Inspections: 

Joseph Spirko reported that all of the Mile House properties have been inspected. 

 



Mr. Spirko stated that the close time for academic buildings will be 11:00 p.m. 

Mike Becker noted that the pool is closed for repairs and that caution tape is up. 

Mr. Spirko reported that all building entrances will have hand sanitizers installed. 

 

Around the Horn:  

It was noted that an email from Campus Safety will be sent out soon with a link to 

vehicle parking registration. 

Erin Murray noted that a new training platform for all new employees will be 

implemented. 

Joe Spirko noted that Housekeeping will be following CDC guidelines for daily cleaning 

and disinfecting around campus. 

 

Next Meeting: 

August 28, 2020  

Zoom 

9:00 a.m.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Beth Buechler 

 


